MR NEW MEXICO ENERGY, MINERALS s
5" & NATURAL RESOURCES DEPARTMENT MR
GARY E. JOHNSON JENNIFER A. SALISBURY

CABINET SECRETARY

July 28, 1997

Thomas J Smith

PO Box 1618

Farmington NM 87499

RE:  Joseph B Gould, Skelly #2, G-35-26N-06W, 30-039-20053

Dear Sir:

I have received your letter stating your intentions for the above-mentioned well. There is no time
frame mentioned in this letter when we can expect this well to be brought into compliance. The well
must be brought into compliance before September 15, 1997.

Please feel free to call me at 334-6178 if I can be of any help in this matter.

Sincerely,

Johnny Robinson

Deputy O&G Inspector
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